
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Special Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on June 23, 2010 at the Ballpark
The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
David Goyet
Lucien Huot
Michael Bouffard
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers
The following members were not present
Mark Gustin
Dana Furtado
Discussions with Solutions
Acceptance of June 16th Minutes

Shari MacDonald presented an Event to be sponsored by the OOB 365 group what would 
be held July 17th. It would be a Barbeque and Music Festival. Ballpark would not be 
spending any money for this event other than concession stand supplies. Event would entail 
up to 10 grills placed around the warning track and a stage (OOB365's). OOB 365 will 
request that the grillers do not sell any drinks (those would be sold through stations set up 
by the Ballpark concession stand). It is OOB 365's intention to give some of the proceeds to 
the Ballpark. The motion pasted 5 and 0 with a grateful THANKS to OOB 365. 

Spraying the facility for bugs was approved 5-0

Immediate Needs
Tickets printed and distributed for the July 2 Lowell and Sanford game

Additional Needs
Monthly Expenses Estimates  
Position Descriptions for:
    Concession Volunteer Manager
    Volunteer Facility Manager

Potential Events 
End of July AAU Tournament
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